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September 3, 2019 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
Sadly, on the first day of school, your child may have seen Hamilton Police respond to a 
disturbance on our property. 
 
Despite our best efforts, a parent became so upset that we needed police to assist. Some of our 
students would have witnessed staff and police helping to diffuse this situation. 
 
Students were not at risk. 
 
However, if your child is upset, please have them speak with their classroom teacher. Our 
caring staff consider student well-being a top priority. 
 
Thank you for your understanding, 
 
 
Meagan Wilson 
Principal 
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